Hayes Township Board of Trustees Budget Work Meeting Minutes April 28th, 2021

The budget work meeting of the Hayes Township Board was called to order by Supervisor VanZee at 10:00 am.

Board members present were Julie Collard (Treasurer), Kristin Baranski (Clerk) and Ron VanZee (Supervisor).

Ms. Baranski presented the "draft" budget worksheets for Hayes Township.

VanZee, Collard and Baranski discussed and debated 2021/2022 budget and evaluated how to best serve Hayes Township and all residents and visitors.

Budget workshop concluded at 1:38 pm.

Respectfully Submitted by:

Clerk A A